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ZR-23/
State of South Caroling
®ffice of the Gouvernor
RiCHARD W. RILEY OFFICE OF EXECUTIVE
GOVERNOR Feb]"uaY‘_y ], 1982 POLICY AND PROGRAMS

Mr. William Casey, Director
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D. C. 20505

Dear Mr. Casey:

The South Carolina Governor's Office, Division of Public Safety Programs,
will conduct a two-day seminar on terrorism April 27 and 28, 1982 at a facility
located on the military reservation at nearby Fort Jackson, South Carolina. The
purpose of the seminar is to familiarize certain key state officials with the
current and projected threat of terrorism, both woridwide and within the United
States. This training will hopefully enable these policymakers to plan for and
direct programs in their agencies to counter possible future terrorist activities.
Approximately 65 persons are expécted to attend the seminar.

Y

We extend a cordial invitation to members of the Central Intelligence
Agency to address the seminar on the history, organization, funding and alobal
directions of terrorism. Paul Lunsford, Coordinator of the seminar, and a
former memher of the Army War College faculty, has been in contact with Mr.
from the National/Foreign Assessment Center at the agency, STAT
whom we Teel would be extremely well qualified to give part of this presenta- .
tion. In addition. we are aware of the excellent reputation in this field of
of your National Intelligence Council, and would be STAT
pleased to have him join in the presentation. We, of course, would welcome
and be pleased to have whomever you designate.

We would like to schedule the CIA presentation from 9:30 A.M. to 12:30
P.M., Tuesday, April 27, 1982. Each of the speakers would have an opportunity
to address the audience in his own area of expertise and then, as part of a
two-man panel, would respond to questions from participants.

If this proposal meets with your approval, I would appreciate a member
of your staff contacting the seminar coordinator, Paul Lunsford, by telephone
at (303) 758-2826, and he will make the necessary arrancements. Mr. Lunsford's
mailing address is: Emergency Preparedness Division, Office of the Adjutant
General, 1429 Senate Street, Columbia, South Carolina 29201. If you have
questions which you would” like for me to address, ptease contact me directly.
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Edgar A. Brown Building, 1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 (803) 758-3573
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Mr. William Casey
February 1, 1982
Page Two

I really enjoyed my year of service as a Special Assistant to you and
Admiral Turner. The White House Fellowship Program is an excellent one, and
I truly benefited from it.

We are grateful for your assistance and look forward to working with your
staff.

Sincerely,

o Dew

Bruce G. Dew
Director

BGD/cs
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